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Safeguarding

Policy statement

At Ladybirds Nursery we have a Zero Tolerance Staff abuse Policy fowards
both verbal and physical abuse.

Ladybirds Nursery has a duty to provide a safe and secure environment for all
staff, children, visitors and parents.

We will not tolerate violent or abusive behaviour form any member of staff,
student, volunteer, parent or carer. We will take decisive action to protect
everyone.

Nursery places may be terminated with immediate effect if any parents are
violent or abusive towards any member of staff, student, volunteer, child or
other parents.

Procedure

In the unlikely event that a parent is seen to behave in an unacceptable manner
our procedure is to:



»»»»»»»»

explain that we do not tolerate aggressive or abusive language or
behaviour

8 Contact the police if the situation does not diffuse

»»»»»»»»
»»»»»»»»

»»»»»»»»
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This policy will be reviewed sooner than the review date should any new
information become available.



